
Sixth Grade WEB Orientation Day is Thursday, September 2, 2021. Northfield 
Middle School will kick off its annual WEB orientation to welcome our new 6th 
grade students to the middle school.  6th Grade Orientation Day will begin at 
7:55 a.m. and will end at 12:00 p.m. Please mark this important date on your 
calendar!  
The 6th Grade WEB Orientation begins with a large group assembly. Students 
participate in a series of spirited and interactive activities designed to make 
them feel comfortable in their new school and educate students with strategies 
that will help them be successful throughout their middle school years.  
  
Following the assembly, students are organized into smaller groups led by two 
8th grade WEB student leaders. During their small group time, the 6th graders 
have the opportunity to meet new people, participate in team-building 
activities, and learn about their new school through a guided tour.  
  
The orientation concludes with a second large group assembly that leaves the 
incoming 6th graders feeling energized and excited about the new school year 
ahead. They will leave orientation day with a feeling of connectedness to their 
new school. Each student will also receive their class schedule and have time to 
practice his/her locker combination.  
Incoming 6th graders will receive an official invitation to WEB Orientation Day in 
August, followed by a personal phone call from their 8th-grade WEB leader. We 
are looking forward to meeting our incoming 6th graders! 
Have a fun and relaxing summer!  
NMS WEB Coordinators: Rafa Estrella, Rebecca Lorang, Molly Otte, and Cori 
Yamry 

 


